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Update on the Pre-Drill Seabed Assessment 
EOG Resources, Inc. (EOG) advises that the Beehive Pre-Drill Seabed Assessment (PDSA) 
Environment Plan (EP) is now available on the National Offshore Petroleum Safety and 
Environmental Management Authority’s (NOPSEMA) website for public exhibition and comment at 
https://info.nopsema.gov.au/home/open_for_comment  

The following updates have occurred since Information Flyer #1 was issued: 

• EOG Resources Australia Block WA-488 Pty Ltd, a subsidiary of EOG, is now the sole 
titleholder of the WA-488-P Exploration Permit;  

• The activity window has been amended and is now April to August 2022 (exact timing 
dependent on the receipt of EP acceptance, weather, and vessel/equipment availability), 
rather than February to June 2022 as previously stated; and 

• The PDSA activity area has been reduced by 100 km2 from 440 km2 to an area of 340 km2. 

 
Figure 1.  Updated Beehive PDSA location
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How to Provide Feedback  
EOG encourages you to provide feedback on the activity using the following contact details:  

Email:  australia@eogresources.com 

Phone:  0409 772 170 

EOG will respond to feedback in a timely fashion.  

Background project information (and this information flyer) is also available on the EOG website at: 
https://www.eogresources.com/australia 

Ongoing Consultation  
Consultation with relevant persons will be ongoing throughout the project planning and during 
preparation of the Beehive-1 Drilling EP. 


